
BRO. GARY MILLER WILL PREACH ON SUNDAY, JUNE 30. MAKE PLANS TO

COME AND HEAR WHAT HE HAS TO SHARE WITH US! 

First Worship

Love God. Love Others. 
Make Disciples. Make a Difference.

JUNE 2024

700 East Three Notch Street, Andalusia, Alabama 36420
334-222-5152 or 334-222-5151 

Stewardship Update 
(as of 5/26/24):

Budget offering to date: $473,096.03
Offering received to date: $475, 407.11

Get in Touch

Lance Maddox, Associate Pastor -
Music

lmaddox@fbcandy.org

Patty Taylor, Ministry
Assistant/Mother’s Day Out Director

ptaylor@fbcandy.org

Jeanne Bozeman, Administrative
Assistant

jbozeman@fbcandy.org

Regina Bass, Administrative
Assistant/Receptionist

rbass@fbcandy.org

William Worley, Associate Pastor -
Students/Children
wworley@fbcandy.org

Dustin Shelander, Director of
Administration

dshelander@fbcandy.org

Mandy Wilburn, Ministry
Assistant/Preschool Director

mwilburn@fbcandy.org

Sheila Prescott, Finance
Administration Assistant

sprescott@fbcandy.org

Record of Memorial or Honorarium Gifts

Dr. Kevin Wilburn, Pastor
kwilburn@fbcandy.org

Sundays
Sunday School 9:30 am

Worship 8:30 & 10:30 am
Worship (Broadcast) 6:00 pm

Wednesdays
Mid-Day Prayer Service 11:00 am

Fellowship Meal 5:00 pm
Worship Rehearsal 6:00 pm

Preschool, Children, Youth 6:00 pm
Adult Bible Studies 6:00 pm

Schedule of Services

Welcome, New Members!

This Summer, we are excited to take some time
to fellowship and develop hearts for worship as

we prepare for Fall. Our Worship Choir
members will have the opportunity to sing in

some smaller praise ensembles and spend some
time in worship & fellowship together during
our FIRST WORSHIP Fellowships, “Raise A

Hallelujah.” Our Kids Choir will have a Kids Jam
in July, where they can learn to play some of the

instruments that we use on Sunday mornings.
You can also join the Glory Singers as we sing
some of the great songs of the faith. Without

regular weekly rehearsals and a regular Choir in
the loft, we are looking forward to the Fall and

excited about how God will bless through these
Summer Praise opportunities. 

 

6/26 Wed @ 5pm FIRST WORSHIP
- “Raise a Hallelujah”

GLORY SINGERS
 6/12 Wed 9:30am Glory Singin’

SING A LONG

No Wednesday night meals or activities 
over the summer.  

Wednesday night meals and activities 
start back August 14th! 

Jackson Parker
 Baptism

Kenna Sharp 
 Baptism 

Maggie Lane
 Baptism

In memory of Jim Smith by Mazel Wiggins
In memory of Judy Dillard by Mazel Wiggins

In memory of Helen King by Gillis and Laura Ann Jones 
In memory of Gloria Collier by Gillis and Laura Ann Jones

Summer Intern: Ashland Kelley
I graduated from Andalusia High School in 2023 and am currently a

student at LBW where I also play volleyball. After LBW, I plan to transfer

to The University of Alabama to pursue a degree in Engineering. While I

am still living in Andalusia, I hope for the Lord to use me where I am

planted and in any way that He sees fit. I want to be a light to others and

carry that on wherever I go; I know this internship will be a great

opportunity to do that! 

I am so excited to see how the Lord works in my life through this

internship and how he will use me to connect with other students to make

a difference! I can’t wait to serve you and see the Lord work.


